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Presidency Message      Patti Lund 

    Hi, I'm Patti Lund.  We moved to Cedar City from Sandy, Utah July 1, 1996.  Since my 

husband is a geologist we moved around the West quite a bit before settling in Utah 33 years 

ago.  We have a son who lives nearby and 3 dogs and 3 cats.  I grew up doing embroidery then 

moved on to crewel work and needlepoint.  I started quilting in 1978 when I saw a bandana quilt 

on the cover of Family Circle Magazine.  I made it for our son who used it until it wore out.  

Then I started making baby quilts.  One would think that after 34 years I'd be a more 

accomplished quilter but I'm still practicing.  I joined the Guild after the 2007 Quilt Retreat (or 

was it 2008, can't remember for sure) and have learned so much and have had such a good time.  

It is my pleasure to associate with all the gracious and talented people of this guild.  Thanks! 

.                          *Patti 

General Meeting: 2nd Thur. of each month   10:00 a.m.   Senior Center 
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Board Members 

President 

Scott Solomon………………….……..592-9193 

Vice President 

Kim McAllister……………………....586-6300 

Vice President 

Wanda Davidson…………………….237-2407 

Secretary 

Patti Lund…………………………...…865-9460 

Treasurer 

LaRee Rees………………………………586-0841 

Membership 

Linda Shokrian………………………..867-5914 
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Historian……………….….…..JoAnneTemplin 

Newsletter………….….…...………RaeOverson 

Publicity………………...….…Linda Lohrengel 

Luncheons…………………….Marion Whitney,   

                         Jane Halladay,  Jerry Robles    

           &  Brenda Jarvis                                      

Humanitarian Projects.………....Trilby Fry, 

                 Janet Dexter & RochelleLapier                  

Retreat…………………………...…Judy Rockwell            

Show & Te.…Barbara Parks   & Jane Roope                                          

Librarian……Nada Sivers & Susan Phelps 

Friendship Circles…………....… Carlene Reid 

Sunshine & Shadows…….……..….Patti Lund 
Opportunity Tickets………………………………..             

Rachel  Shallenberger   &   Marie Hartry 

Heritage Quilt Show…………...Linda Dwyer 

Jeffery Jacomb…………………..……Webmaster

 
 

 

Spotlight:        

           JoAnn Templin       

           
 
  

 JoAnn Templin is the youngest of her family and grew up on a ranch in 

the booming metropolis of Henryville, UT (population 150). Having decided that 
ranching was not for her, she came to Cedar City right after graduation in 1977. 
 She lived in Texas for a few years but missed Utah and moved back to Cedar. 
 She has been “quilting since birth because they put me under the frame” and yet 
has no quilts of her own because she gives them all away. She couldn’t even begin 
to guess the number she has made! 
  Her husband is retired Army Special Forces. They met when he came here 
on assignment to teach ROTC at SUU after many years of service that he probably 
can’t talk about.  He also taught at BYU for a time. They have a grand-daughter 
adopted at 4 months old and is now nine. 
  JoAnn does long-arm work as well as embroidery and has done many things 
for the guild. 
  She also is very shy and agreed to do this spotlight, I believe, because Scott 
twisted her arm. We all know how persuasive he can be!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Upcoming Classes 
 

July 5:  B. of Mon. - Dutchman’s Puzzle 

 

July 12:  General Meeting 10:00 a.m. 

Meet at the Senior Center 

Show & Tell with lunch 

 

July 19:  Class: Utah Quilt Guild 

Baskets - Kitchen items 
 

July 26:  No Humanitarian Day!! 

-Bldg. closed for floor refinishing 

August  2:    Block of the Month 

August : 9  General Meeting 10:00 a.m. 

Meet at the Senior Center 

Show & Tell with lunch 

August : 16  Class 

August : 23  Humanitarian work day 

Children’s PJ’s for Family Services  

August : 30 UFO’s 

 

Sunshine and Shadows: 

Members of our quilt guild we’ve 

missed because of illness. We hope 

you’re feeling much better and will be 

back with us soon. 

 *Suzanne Larson 

 *Billie Sue Howard 

 *Julia Cole 
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Fat Quarter Color Themes: 

July:  Red 

August :  Purple 

           

  

Opportunity Quilt 2013   

 

   Care and Share: 

~Remember to bring a non-perishable 

food item to the General Meeting for 

donation to the Iron County Care & 

Share.   It’s always good to remember  

those needing a meal, they have family 

members worrying about them and 

wondering if they have enough to eat. 



 

   “Scott” 
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Our thoughts and prayers are with Scott 

and his family. He is having heart surgery 

Thur. July 10th.  We’ll miss you Scott, and 

look forward to your return. 

       

                  

For Your Information 

 
Long Arm Quilting: 

 

Humanitarian 

Sr. Center closed July 26th
 for floor 

refinishing—NO humanitarian work 

day. 

August 23rd 

Children’s Pajamas – Family Services 

Remember to finish and turn in unfinished 

humanitarian projects, we’d like to distribute 

them as soon as possible.  Thanks, you’re 

the best!         

 

Ronnie Badgett  477-9021 

Connie Biasi    477-9459 

 Valorie Davis  586-5330 

Virginia Holyoak  586-8915 

Sheryl  Lewis    586-0723 

Judy Stratton  586-4626   

Linda Walters  867-4834 

 

Hem Stitching: 

Sally McAllister   586-6015 

Blanket Stitching  

     on Fleece: 

Virginia Holyoak   586-8915 

 

Crochet Edge 

      Stitching: 

Jane Halladay    586-3244 

Library News    From our Library  

 

 “Shortcuts – A  Concise Guide to 

Rotary Cutting”   by Donna Lynn 

Thomas 

 Although the idea of rotary cutting is to 

avoid the use of templates, there are 

specific occasions when paper cutting 

guides are necessary.  Shortcuts will 

teach you to tape these guides to a rotary 

ruler so you can quick cut odd sized  

 

pieces, thereby avoiding laborious 

template marking and cutting.   
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   Neighborhood News

~July-Picnic fares 

*If you have a favorite picnic recipe, 

make it and bring to the General Mtg. 

Thur. the 12th.  You’ll be appreciated!  

Also, be sure to sign the sheet to help 

with the August & other luncheons. 

Those people who graciously prepare 

and bring delicious food will have the 

honor of being served first.   

Summer Recipe 
 

Cherry Jell-O  

1 large (6 oz) raspberry or berry jello 

1 pint (2 cups) boiling water 

2 tsp. lemon juice 

1 C sour cream 

1 can Comstock cherry pie filling 

Dissolve jello in boiling water.   

Add cherry pie filling & lemon juice. 

Refrigerate.  

 As mixture congeals, add sour cream  

 zigzag style, careful not to blend. 

 

Retreat  
 

  The Retreat Committee is in action - 

choosing, notifying, scheduling and 

publicizing.  Meanwhile, the prize scavenger 

is on the lookout for new, unused items such 

as notions, patterns or books that could be 

used for our drawings at the retreat.  Please 

bring anything you wish to donate to our 

general meetings and Patti Lund will 

gratefully accept it.  Thank you! 
      

 

**Send newsletter info.  to Rae Overson at  

lindaoverson@gmail.com  or call 586-0455 

 

 EVERYTHING IN BETWEEN: 
 

Art Quilts, Fabric Collage &    

 Embroidery 

 
Braithwaite Fine Arts Gallery 

Southern Utah University, 

Cedar City, UT 

Sep. 27-Nov. 10, 2012 

Tue-Sat, Noon-7pm 

Free Admission 

 
 “Everything In Between: Art Quilts, 

Fabric Collage & Embroidery,” featuring 

48 invited international artists from six 

countries and 21 states. This collection 

spans traditional, realistic, abstract, non-

objective, and conceptual 

manipulation and embellishment of 

fibers and fabric.  

This exhibition is made possible through 

the generous support of the Friends of 

the Braithwaite Fine Arts Gallery. 

  

            


